
Important: Safeguarding message 
 

It has been brought to our attention that there is information going around on TikTok and Twitter 

telling young people to watch the film “Megan is Missing” on YouTube. This is a one- hour horror 

film that was banned in some countries in 2011 because it is so traumatising to watch. The advice 

from the Police is DO NOT watch or share it with anyone. 

Please be vigilant and speak to your child about their use of TikTok. 

If you have any concerns, there are good sources of advice on the NSPCC and 

“Thinkuknow”websites. 

As a reminder: the minimum legal age for WhatsApp is 16 years old and most other social media 

platforms have a minimum age of 13, which means they should not be being used by children in Year 

7. 
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